
April 7, 2023

Hello Families!
 
I feel that Spring is the air, in spite of the 
cold wind we get now and again. With 
Springtime comes a renewed sense of 
focus, joy, and the promise of sunshine 
and laughter. Everyone seems to smile a 
bit more, and steps are lighter as we 
round out the next few months together.
As we progress towards the month of 
May, I want to take time out to thank all 
of our families for your diligence in 
bringing your child(ren) to school on time, 
and well-prepared for learning each day. 
This supports and optimizes our 
instructional goals for each child, and 
aids us in helping your child be as 
successful as he/she can.
 
As we plunge into Spring, please make 
sure, too, to keep reading, reading, and 
reading some more with your child. High 
standards and expectations are the 
foundation of our school. It is with pride 
that we hold these high standards, and 
ask each of our families to commit to 
maintaining the extraordinary record of 
achievement and contribution that has 
been the legacy of Edmunds Elementary.
 
In partnership,
Mr. Snellenberger

A Message from 
our Principal -
Kolby Snellenberger

The Buzz

 

 

 

April 22 -  Earth Day 
April 24 thru 28 - Spring Break - No School

Important Dates

Family Skate Night Cancelled!  
Unfortunately, we will have to cancel this 

year's Family Skate Night and apologize if 

this has caused any distress.  This will give 

us all time to practice up for next year!  

Spring Cleaning Under Way!

In celebration of Spring, we will have a "Spring Cleaning Event"!   Please 

take a minute and check through these items located in our Lost & Found. 

We will keep some of the unclaimed windbreakers and fleece for those 

students who need them, but everything else will be donated to Goodwill 

following April break. There are backpacks, lunchboxes, water bottles, 

boots, hats, mittens and more!  The Lost and Found is just inside the door in 

the reception area of the main entrance.   

Family Restorative Culture Survey
This year, the district is asking for family feedback on our use of 

restorative practices. This information helps us understand our progress 

on our 5 year strategic plan.  Won't you please take a moment and 

complete the Restorative Culture Survey?   Thank you!
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgCBJ0bqcl2rS5lI6TnyWTIY9d4L1yBv1L6fbPAqScIUoMvg/viewform


National Crayon Day Fun!

2



3



2023 Baseball Season 
 

Majors! - all kids, ages 9-12 
 

Minors! - all kids, ages 9-12 
 

Coach Pitch! - all kids, ages 6-8
 

T-Ball! - all kids, ages 4-6 
 

All practices at Roosevelt Park. Season runs April to June. 
 

New players need a copy of their birth certificate  to 
register. Scholarships are available and no player  will be 

turned away for a lack of funds. Registration fees are 
$40/player or $65 maximum.  T-Ball fees are $20 for the 

first player and $5 for  each additional player. 
 

Players must live within the league boundaries,  between 
North Beach and Main Street or be a student at IAA, SA or 

Mater Christi. 
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